



# Technical Sub-Committee

*Starting up...*

# Brainstorm phase

Topics where we want to work on, or which we 'll discuss :

- How to deal with additional data, requested for the DG-report in SSN version 4
- New XML message for reporting waste discharged to a reception facility;  
*WASCOL-message in R'dam used; A'pen applicatie (ook message ?); er komt next year een nieuwe directive mbt Port Reception Facilities...*
- Reporting on bunkering
- To implement a new message for ISPS
  
- + Open call to any PROTECT-member to suggest a topic they would like to address to the Technical Subcommittee

# Work to do

- Analyse the topics
- Discuss and determine priorities on the different topics
- Plan
- Report to PROTECT-members

**Please feedback & suggest !**

**Thank you !**

**Nico De Cauwer**

**[info@protect-group.org](mailto:info@protect-group.org)**

**or**

**[nico.decauwer@portofantwerp.com](mailto:nico.decauwer@portofantwerp.com)**